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Orthopedic Surgeon
Coastal – Sea to Sky Corridor

We are currently recruiting for a fellowship orthopedic

surgeon to replace a retiring surgeon and join one other

active orthopedic surgeon. The interested applicant should

have an interest in sports injuries and an expertise in trauma

mostly involving upper and lower limb. In addition, an

appreciation of rural medicine would be an asset.

The successful applicant will be expected to join the

Coastal division of orthopedic surgery formalizing a

relationship with the other members of the division, mostly

based in North Vancouver and Lions Gate Hospital. The

successful candidate will be expected to offer services on a

full time basis to the community along the Sea to Sky

corridor (Squamish, Whistler & Pemberton) and will have

surgical privileges at Squamish General Hospital.

For further details, please contact: Dr. Richard Cudmore,

Local Medical Director at Squamish General Hospital at

604-892-6008 or docrc@shaw.ca.

CVs are to be forwarded to Dr. John Maynard, Senior Med-

ical Director, c/o 231 East 15th Street, North Vancouver, BC  

V7L 2L7 or fax: 604-909-2927 or e-mail: john.maynard@

vch.ca prior to August 31, 2012.

College Library has developed a mul-

timedia collection for registrants to

use. A search of the journal literature,

for example, brings up over 36 000

articles on the subject of palliative

care alone, almost half of which are

available from the College Library’s

website in full text. Almost 50 quality

print textbooks on the subject may be

borrowed, along with seven DVDs

and videos. For those physicians who

Because of the rapid aging of the

population and modern advan -

ces in medicine, the likelihood

of sudden death at a fairly young age

is becoming more remote. The illness

trajectory is changing to one of grad-

ually increasing mental and function-

al frailty before death. This phenome-

non has fueled an interest in what may

be called “a good death,” with the

expectation that medical practitioners

are aware of both the practicalities

involved as well as the ethics. Med-

ical publishers are rushing to fill the

need for information on all aspects of

palliative and hospice care, and the

college library
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Researching “a good death”
enjoy the flexibility and availability

of e-books, the Library subscribes to

an electronic version of Walsh’s Pal-
liative Medicine through MDConsult.

Users of MP3 players may download

some of the 71 audio digest programs

on palliative care, or borrow the CD

versions from the Library’s collection.

Ethical issues have always been at

the foundation of medical care, and

the shift toward understanding the

path from treatment to palliation is not

new. The use of a diverse, multimedia

approach may be viewed as one of the

many benefits of the modern medical

library.
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